
PUBLIC NOTICE OF PROPOSED EMPLOYMENT CONTRACT BETWEEN 
CENTRAL NINE CAREER CENTER AND INTERIM DIRECTOR 

 
In accordance with the requirements of Indiana Code 20-26-5-4.3, notice is hereby given to the 
public of the proposed employment contract between Central Nine Career Center and a proposed 
Interim Director.  A copy of this Notice may also be found on the website of the Central Nine 
Career Center. 
 
Public Meeting 
 
A public meeting will be held beginning at approximately 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 14, 
2013 at the Central Nine Career Center, 1999 U.S. 31 South, Greenwood, Indiana 46143.  The 
meeting will be held in the public meeting room.  The public meeting, which will occur as a part 
of the regularly-scheduled school board meeting, will be for the purpose of allowing public 
comment and objection regarding the proposed employment contract. 
 
Terms  
 
Central Nine proposes to hire the Interim Director on a full time basis for an indefinite period of 
time, beginning on or about December 2, 2013 and continuing day-to-day until terminated by the 
Central Nine Career Center but not later than June 30, 2014.  The Interim Director will receive 
compensation in the form of an annual base salary of $115,000.00, based upon a full 240-day 
employment period, which shall be pro-rated and paid for each day actually worked.  No other 
compensation or benefits shall be paid to the Interim Director. 
 
 


